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A new way to record, track and monitor homework at Aldercar High School.  
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We are excited to be launching Show My Homework, part of the Satchel One platform. Show My 
Homework is an online tool to help you keep track of your child’s homework. It will allow you to see 
full details of the tasks your child has been set, all their upcoming deadlines and any submission 
statuses or grades recorded by their teacher.  
 
We have chosen to introduce this system to improve our parental communication and to give you 
greater visibility into the homework we set. We also hope it will improve your child’s organisation, 
time-management and ability to keep on top of their workload. 
 
We’ll be launching Show My Homework over the course of the next 2 weeks, and then in the lead 
up to February Half Term beginning to set homework through Show My Homework. After February 
Half Term, all homework is to be set using this platform.  
 
During the next two weeks, you will be provided with a parent code to create your personal parent 
/ guardian account. This is linked to your child’s account, where you will be able to see their To-do 
List and any overdue homework. You can log in via the mobile app to receive push notifications 
while on the move; this will also notify you of grades, overdue homework and school 
announcements / events. 
 
If you or your child have any questions about the service, please don’t hesitate to visit the Satchel 
One help centre at help.satchelone.com. If you’d like to get in touch with the school or provide 
feedback, please contact our colleagues on reception. 
 
Students will be given parent log in details by the end of next week, please look out for this. 
 
Thank you once again for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Adam Blake 
Deputy Headteacher 

Daltons Close, Langley Mill, Nottingham NG16 4HL 
Tel: (01773) 712477 

E-mail: info@aldercarhigh.co.uk 
www.aldercarhigh.co.uk 

 
Head Teacher: Mrs C Hatto 
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